Main Line Fly Tyers

May Meeting

This month’s meeting of the Main Line Fly Tyers will Education* on Thursday, May20th, 2004 starting at 7:30pm. be held at the Schuylkill Center for Environmental Education.

May Meeting.


This month Mike O’Brian, a noted mid-atlantic fly fishing guide will present a show on Night fly fishing for trout.   Night fishing for trout brings special challenges and special rewards.   At night the fly fisherman is strongly handicapped by the inability to see the fly he is fishing or the trout rising.  In addition, wading is much more difficult and weird things like bats come out and fly at you.  On the other hand, the largest trout, especially Brown trout, feed actively at night and are much less wary.   While our sight is greatly lessened other senses like hearing are actually enhanced.  Night fishing can be an exciting challenges and a very different fly fishing experience.   Come for a very entertaining presentation.


Raffle Results.


Some people really do have all the luck!.   Believe it or not Pete Hoover won both the first and second prize in our annual raffle contest.   The first prise was either the canoe or an equivalent value in fishing/camping equipment.  Third prize was won by John Hatman of Warminster. Congratulations to the winners from the club.

Monthly Raffle.


This month’s raffle prize will be a new fly rod which was generously donated by Frank Theobold.

Last month


Last month was our season opener instructional meeting.   A great deal of valuable information on where when and how to fish for trout  was shared.

Annual  Fly fishing trip.   The Upper Delaware.  June 5 and 6th.


June is the month for the annual camping trip.  Details concerning directions to the camp ground, location, probable hatches etc. will be discussed at our May meeting.

I would like to urge as members to attend the camping trip. It is a great trip.  The upper Delaware was rated as the top trout stream in the Eastern U.S. in last month’s Sports Afield magazine.  It really is  equal to most of the famous streams out west.   It is a challenging, but not impossible stream to fish.  The wading is fairly easy. With any luck you can expect good hatches of Sulphers, March Browns, BWO’s and “grey” caddis.  These are the same hatches found on area streams.   The fish are wild and can be quite selective.  These fish can also run very large (20 inches plus).   You can look forward to an exciting trip with good company.

MLFT hats and Bonefish shirts Available.

 
The club still has hats available for sale. Price will be $15.  We can also order shirts.

Upcoming Events:

May 20th- 

Regular meeting. Mike O’Brian  “Night fishing for Trout”.

June 5-6th- 

Annual Camping trip to Delaware River.

E-mail   <spacer type="HORIZONTAL" size="36"></spacer>If you wish to be added to the club e-mail list, send me your e-mail address. My e-mail number is  dcb821@aol.com.  Thanks.     

*The Schuylkill Center for Environmental Education is located at  Hagy’s Mill Rd. in Andorra.

